
Welcome to Meppershall Church of England Academy,                                      

part of Poppy Hill Church of England Multi Academy Trust 

 

The new academic year has got off to a flying start at Meppershall Church of England Academy. 

We are delighted to welcome all the new children and their families to our school community but 

also it was a real joy to see our other children (noticeably taller than when they left for the summer 

holidays!) eagerly returning back to school.  All the staff have enjoyed reconnecting with them and 

hearing about their adventures over the summer. 

It was also lovely to see our Year 5 children, who have moved as Meppershall pupils to our Henlow 

site, settling in so well.  We wish them continued happiness and success and to all the pupils who 

have moved up into their new year groups.  

The children are to be commended for how quickly they have settled into school and everyone has 

been busy getting familiar with their new classrooms, teachers and expectations. 

As our school community continues to grow, we would like to remind parents who are looking for 

their child to join us, you can apply by contacting Central Bedfordshire Council Admissions.   

For a September 2024 school place the deadline is 15th January 2024.  

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions/496/apply_for_a_new_lower_or

_primary_school_place#:~:text=to%20reception%20year-

,Apply%20for%20a%20lower%20or%20primary%20school%20place%20in%20Central,applications%2

0is%201%20June%202024. 

We highly recommend families who are interested in their child joining us, either in our Reception 

class through to our Year 4 class at Meppershall or Year 5 & 6 classes based at our Henlow site, to 

visit our schools at Meppershall Church of England Academy or Henlow Church of England Academy 

by arranging an appointment.  Please contact the School Office on 01462 813293 or email us on 

office@meppershallacad.org .  

You can also find more information about our schools on our websites.   

https://www.meppershallacademy.org.uk/web 

https://www.henlowacademy.co.uk/ 

We have also included a link to our recent SIAMS Inspection Report 

https://www.meppershallacademy.org.uk/storage/secure_download/elRhUHZGZjdmTTd1WUh2bUs

5MDdzUT09 
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